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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C - Schenectady) was pleased to meet the Iroquois Middle

School Chamber Strings, and Director Teresa Broadwell, on March 31st in Albany. The group

participated in the annual Music in Our School Month program, sponsored by NYSSMA

(New York State School Music Association), and performed in the South Concourse at the

Empire State Plaza.


